-4377 Hill Ave.,

Prince George .
V2M6G1

January 19, 2023

Prince George City Council,
1100 Patricia Boulevard,

P.G.V2L3V9

Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like the following to be included on the Council meeting agenda .

In conversation with my fellow residents of the Chateau on Hill Ave. we are concerned that there are no

garbage containers from the new MacDonalds on 5™ and Tabor to the DP Todd Secondary School on

Hill Ave.

Many of the students use the Chateau grounds as a short cut, ( to which we have no objections ) ,but

fear that , once this establishment opens , without garbage cans along the route, our well-kept grounds

and the public path around them will be littered.

Thinking proactively, it would be greatly appreciated if the Council could install 2 garbage containers

along the route eg near the bus stops on Tabor and Hill Ave. where the students pass several times a

day.

Thanking you for your consideration of this matter,
Yours Sincerely,

Heather Smith.

Cc

PG Citizen , MacDonalds, DP Todd Secondary.



